
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Notice Date: September 6, 2024 
To: Indiana Medicaid and Marketplace Providers 
From: CareSource 
Subject: Medication-Assisted Treatment Programs Survey  

 
 

Summary 
Medication-assisted Treatment (MAT) programs are covered for CareSource members. Section 1262 of 
the Consolidated Appropriations Act, 2023 removes the federal requirement for practitioners to have an 
“X” waiver to prescribe buprenorphine.  
 
Impact  
All practitioners who have a current Drug Enforcement Administration (DEA) registration that includes 
Schedule III authority, may now prescribe. MAT services should be provided as a component of a 
comprehensive treatment plan intended to help members who are suffering from an opioid use disorder 
(OUD).   
 
CareSource is looking to capture if you are providing these MAT services to our CareSource members.  
We would appreciate if you could complete this brief survey to attest if you are/are not.   
 
Please note: You will need your taxpayer identification number (TIN) national provider identifiers (NPI) to 
complete this survey. 
 
Questions 
For questions, please reach out to a member of our Behavioral Health team. Access our Behavioral 
Health – Health Partners map for your region’s Health Partner’s contact information..  
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https://caresource.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0vnpPRlk81aCbEW
https://www.caresource.com/documents/rr2022-in-med-p-383453c-bh-provider-rep-territory-map.pdf
https://www.caresource.com/documents/rr2022-in-med-p-383453c-bh-provider-rep-territory-map.pdf

